

Minutes of Stanford in the Vale NP Steering Committee Meeting
Monday 8 May 2017– in the Small Village Hall at 7.30pm

Item		Action
1.	<p>Welcome and Apologies – there is no formal Agenda for this meeting</p> <p>Chairman Peter Gill</p> <p>Apologies: JW/RG/HW/RP Present: SM/ RR Peter Lewis – Parish Council</p> <p>JW had spoken to the Chair that she was finding it more and more difficult to be part of the NP Steering Committee particularly being Chair of the School Governing Body. She would however continue to File Minutes etc. for admin purposes.</p> <p>Peter Lewis expressed concerns re the further reduction in the SC Membership and stressed the importance of retaining a cohesive and inclusive view of the NP which was agreed by all.</p>	
2.	Minutes of meeting 24.4.2017 were agreed	
3.	<p>Matters arising</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • List of students PG to contact JW • Locality funding for desk top studies – gone for further examination, decision awaited 	PG
4.	<p>Follow-up to meeting with VWHDC</p> <p>Discussion following meeting with Will Sparling and Ronan Leydon</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Workshop suggestion to progress the NP needs to have an agreed Agenda • Information required from VWHDC as to what is outstanding <p>Contact to be made with Ronan to establish what the workshop will cover and ascertain where we are currently with their formal requirements</p>	PL
5.	<p>Developing Planning Policies</p> <p>Work in progress – using Planning Aid England processes details of work completed so far</p> <p>To add generic environment information and prepare covering letter to VWHDC</p>	RR/PL
11.	AOB- items for next agenda -	
12.	Dates for future meetings – 22 May 2017	